
We liked the idea of using the  

“Together We Are Stronger”  

for our book club, as we think  

that accountability might  

lead us to actually read the books.  

(Hahaha)  

VISIT 

 

     BYBERRYQUAKERS.ORG 
 

AND THEN  
 

“EVENTS” & “BOOK CLUB”  
  

TO SEE OUR FIRST READING  

SELECTION.  THEN EMAIL US AT 

BYBERRYQUAKERS@GMAIL.COM 

FOR THE LOG-IN DETAILS. 



 


